Are you interested in becoming a baseball umpire?

Contact Kevin Ainsworth at:

303.324.1469 (call or text)

coniferbaseballclub@gmail.com



We want to begin training veteran and new officials to umpire local, West Jeff Baseball games in the Conifer and Evergreen areas. Classes will be held at Conifer High School, 10441 County Highway 73, Conifer, CO 80433.

We will offer four classroom training sessions (1-1/2-2 hours), on field training sessions and live scrimmages as weather permits.

Conifer High School, 10441 County Highway 73, Conifer, CO 80433............ 11:00 AM to 1:00 PM

Sundays beginning March 18, April 8, and April 15. We will also schedule outdoor training and scrimmages.

There will be a \$20 fee for the training. Umpires will require protective gear, an umpire hat, shirt, gray pants, black belt, black socks, black shoes, protective-cup and under shirt.

The last meeting, April 15 is MANDATORY for all officials. We will fill out the Independent Contractor agreements, collect CSOA dues and if you need to purchase a hat or purchased one from CSOA that will be available. Game assignments are commensurate with your experience and ability.

You will always have the full backing of the league with regards to coaches, parents and player behavior.

Applicants must be at least 14 years old. <u>Father-Son teams are welcome</u> and if you want to pair up with a friend and work as a "crew" that will be acceptable.

Travel to and from games will be the umpire's responsibility.

Email, call or text Kevin Ainsworth 303.324.1469 coniferbaseballclub@gmail.com